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Monday, October 21st: Senior Day

Monday, October 21, 2023, was the PSAT administration. While the underclassmen

were taking the PSAT, the senior class participated in Senior Day. Seniors gathered in

the auditorium and were greeted by the MVSA School Counseling Department, who

informed the senior class on the college admissions process. Ze-Enna Jenkins,

Assistant Director of Admissions for Mercy University, the event's keynote speaker,

offered a story about her educational journey and encouraged the students to follow their

passion. Immediately after the welcoming speech, she offered on-site decisions to Mercy

University.

Following the keynote speaker, students broke into small groups. Estrella Redondo,
University Director of Recruitment, provided personalized guidance on the CUNY
application. Students who chose not to apply to CUNY were offered college essay
assistance by English teachers, Ms. Rustin and Ms. Comrie.



Wednesday, October 25th: Career Council Inc. and National Hispanic

College Fair at Manhattanville College

OnWednesday, October 25th, The MVSA School Counseling Department brought 60

seniors to the Career Council Inc. and National Hispanic College Fair at

Manhattanville College. Over fifty colleges and universities attended the college fair.

Busing was provided by the Career Council Inc.


